
Page 1 of 1 

  
 

 

       
                    

Item 9.1 
  

PLANNING & COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 
MEETING HELD ON 7 SEPTEMBER 2018   

CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the August 
2018 Planning and Commissioning Committee. 
 
6.1 PUBLIC HEALTH  

There had been a delay in the Sexual Health procurement, evaluation was taking 
place at present on one of the procurement lots with the evaluation and moderation 
taking was taking place on the 28th September 2018. The second lot had not reached 
tender closure yet. 
 
NHS Health check correspondence had been circulated to all practice groupings. 
 
The Drug and Alcohol procurement had been awarded to CGL ReNew and the 
Shared Care had been awarded to Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust. 
 
An obesity audit had been undertaken throughout the council, recommendations 
would be brought to a future meeting. 
 
An all age Physical Activity Strategy was being progressed, NHS Hull CCG 
representation at meeting was requested.   

  
 7.1 PROCUREMENT UPDATE   
 The following key procurement activity had taken place: 
  

 The contract for Extended Access to Primary Care had now been awarded, 
the standstill period had concluded and mobilisation was in progress; 

 The Invitation to Tender for the procurement of an APMS practice for Calvert 
and Newington area had been published, events for potential providers were 
scheduled and tenders were due to be received by 20 September 2018 

 The Invitation to Tender for the Community Eating Disorders service for 
Adults was being finalised with planned date for publication in mid-September 
2018. 

 
 

 
Vincent Rawcliffe  
Clinical Chair, Planning and Commissioning Committee 
September 2018  


